

John R. Kasich and Mary Taylor
Governor and Lieutenant Governor of Ohio
do hereby officially recognize

OHIO AVIATION ASSOCIATION

AS YOU CELEBRATE

GENERAL AVIATION APPRECIATION MONTH

General aviation and community airports play a critical role in the lives of our citizens, as well as in the operation of our businesses and agriculture. We commend all general aviation professionals for providing important assistance to local law enforcement and medical professionals, making Ohio a safer place to live.

We extend our best wishes for a successful and memorable event.

On this 6th day of October, 2011;

John R. Kasich

Governor

Mary Taylor Lieutenant Governor

mary Jaylor

